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Recent Thefts From Vehicles 

 
 
The Simsbury Police Department is actively investigating thefts from vehicles in the 
Munnisunk Drive and the Fox Den Road areas.  The thefts occurred within the last two 
weeks.  None of the vehicles were damaged and cash was the only item taken from 
within the unlocked vehicles.   
 
As a reminder, we suggest that everyone takes general precautions.  For instance, do 
not leave valuables in your vehicles, lock your vehicles, use exterior lighting (both 
constant and motion sensitive) and call the police when you hear unusual noise or see 
unusual activity.   
 

Officers from the Department can provide anyone with a crime prevention survey of 
your home or business.  To request this service, contact Officer John Mimnaugh at 
(860) 658-3131.  For general crime prevention tips visit www.simsbury-ct.gov/police and 
click the Crime Prevention Tips link on the left side of the page.   

 
If you have any information in reference to these thefts, please contact Officer Lauren 
Devin at (860) 658-3100.  
 


